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You do get a little more time when you buy them the first of the month. Thanks for your
support of SC's state parks!
Participants: Craig Sollman, South Carolina State Parks
at 20:57:08 on 12/17/2014 UTC

Account: South Carolina State Parks Content type: Facebook Page - Message threads

Craig Sollman
at 8:56:19 on 12/17/2014 UTC
Hello, i just purchased a passport and wanted to confirm that it will be punched
for January. Since it still be mailed, it's already mid Dec. and I'll be out of town
for the holidays, i won't get to start using it until then. Thanks very much!

Craig Sollman
at 8:57:04 on 12/17/2014 UTC
*will be mailed...

South Carolina State Parks
at 19:30:22 on 12/17/2014 UTC
The passports will be punched for December. They are good until the last day of
the month they are punched for, so they will not expire until Dec. 31, 2015. So, if
you purchase it today and you don't give the pass until Christmas, it still lasts
over a year. Make sense? Just a couple of days, but you still get your year.

South Carolina State Parks
at 19:30:29 on 12/17/2014 UTC
Hope that helps!

Craig Sollman
at 20:55:23 on 12/17/2014 UTC
Guess that make sense but it's not how my last one was punched. I suppose its
better to wait and buy them on the first of the month. Thx.

South Carolina State Parks
at 20:57:08 on 12/17/2014 UTC
You do get a little more time when you buy them the first of the month. Thanks
for your support of SC's state parks!


